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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Mindi Hurley, Director of Community Development  
 
Date:    September 14, 2021 
 
Reference:  Trinity River Authority Contract Update  
 
 
Introduction: 
The purpose of this work session item is to update the Council on the upcoming Trinity River 
Authority contract.  
 
Background: 
The City of Coppell contracts with Trinity River Authority for industrial inspection services, 
industrial sampling services, and analytical services. This contract enables the city to comply with all 
applicable state and federal laws, including the Clean Water Act and the General Pretreatment 
Regulations.  
 
Under this contract, Trinity River Authority performs all industrial user survey activities, notifies 
industrial users required to complete the Industrial User Survey Form, permits industrial users, and 
inspects permitted facilities as needed. 
 
Trinity River Authority also performs sampling services and classifies and documents all of the 
required discharge practices of industrial users.  
 
Analysis: 
The contract amount for FY'21-22 is estimated to be $9,500.00, which is the same dollar amount as 
FY'20-22.  All expenses incurred by the Environmental Health Division for inspections and sampling 
are charged back to the industry. 
 
Legal Review:  
This item does not require legal review.   
 
Fiscal Impact: 
The fiscal impact of this Agenda item, if needed, should not exceed $9,500.00. 
 
Recommendation: 
No Council action is required on this item at this time.  


	Reference:  Trinity River Authority Contract Update

